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Contract in Southern Europe amounting to SEK 25.6 

million 
 

Sensys Gatso Group (“Sensys Gatso), a global leader in traffic management solutions, has signed a 

contract amounting to SEK 25.6 million, corresponding to EUR 2.7 million, for the supply of traffic 

safety systems and Xilium back office software in Southern Europe until 2020. 

 

The contract is valid for three years and deliveries are expected to commence during 2017 and continue into 

2020. Sensys Gatso has previously supplied traffic safety systems to this customer under a contract signed in 

2014, which now has reached its expiry date.  

 

"We are pleased to have extended and develop this co-operation with our local partner and customer, a 

cooperation dating back to 2006, giving us the opportunity to continue to contribute to traffic safety 

improvements in this market. The contract is in line with our strategic areas safe rural roads and managed 

highways with focus on the customer needs, giving returning customers and supporting our long-term growth, 

"says Torbjörn Sandberg, CEO and President, Sensys Gatso.  
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This information is information that Sensys Gatso Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 

Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person 

set out above, at 10.00 on the 16th of February 2017. 
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